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employers across Ontario will soon be required to post in the 
workplace a new awareness poster released by the ministry 
of Labour (mOL): “Health and safety at Work – prevention 
starts Here”. the new requirement falls under the Ontario 
Health and Safety Act (OHSA) and mOL inspectors will begin 
enforcing this requirement as of October 1, 2012.
  
the poster:

• summarizes health and safety rights and   
 responsibilities of workers, employers and   
 supervisors; 
• encourages workers to get involved in health  
 and safety at the workplace; 
• explains when and why to contact the   
 ministry; and, 
• reminds employers that they must not take   
 action against workers for following the OHSA  
 or for raising health and safety concerns. 

the development and creation of this poster resulted from 
a report released by an expert Advisory panel in December 
2010 (“the panel”). the panel, appointed by the minister 
of Labour in march 2010, consulted extensively with 
stakeholders across the province to review Ontario’s 
occupational health and safety system and identify structural 

and operational improvements. 

their findings indicated that many workers had little or 
no understanding of the OHSA, including their rights and 
obligations as workers, and the responsibilities of their 
employers and supervisors. the creation of a mandatory 
health and safety poster was one of the panel’s 46 
recommendations.

post the safety poster today

All employers will need to adhere to the OHSA’s new 
requirement and download, print and post the new health 
and safety poster in the workplace. 

the OHSA can perform random workplace inspections, 
and they will look to see that your workplace health and 
safety posters are displayed. Don’t wait until October to post 
this new awareness poster at your workplace. It is free to 
download and will show the mOL and your employees that 
health and safety is important to you.

the poster is available in 17 different languages and can be 
downloaded for free on the mOL’s website.  
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For over 150 years, the lawyers of WeirFoulds have been proud to serve 
our clients in their most difficult and complex matters. We are the firm of 
choice for discerning clients within our core areas of practice: (1) Litigation; 
(2) Corporate; (3) property; and (4) Government Law. Within these core 
areas, as well as key sub-specialties, we address highly sophisticated legal 
challenges. We have acted in some of Canada’s most significant mandates 
and have represented clients in many landmark cases. reflecting the firm’s 
focus, our lawyers are consistently recognized as leaders in their chosen 
areas of practice and in the profession at large. to learn more about our 
firm, visit www.weirfoulds.com.

Information contained in this publication is strictly of a general nature and 
readers should not act on the information without seeking specific advice 
on the particular matters which are of concern to them. WeirFoulds LLp will 
be pleased to provide additional information on request and to discuss any 

specific matters. 
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